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Street proposals discussed by Pawnee City Council 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City Council conducted a public hearing Monday night to
receive input on a request the vacate portions of two streets.

Tim and Dawn Fresel have requested the city vacate a portion of “K” Street from
“11th” to “13th” Street and “12th” Street from “J” to “K” and alley's in blocks 13
and 14 in the Hollinsheads Addition. The couple are wanting to build a house in
that area.

There were no objections voiced to the proposal and it was approved on final
reading.

Discussion was also held on a proposal to make “E” Street from “12th” Street to
“7th” Street a One-Way street. Mayor Deb Klein said she would talk to the
neighbors in the area and further discussion on the proposal was scheduled for
the July 8th Council meeting.

The Council also gave favorable comment to an application for a special
designated liquor license for the Pawnee County Ag Society during the Pawnee
County Fair which is scheduled for Monday, July 31 – Thursday, August 3.
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